
Appendix 1. The Process Followed 

 

January 2018 

  Post-docs and Nontenure track faculty were surveyed about representation through the 

 assemblies.  

 

February 2018 

 The intention study the representation of nontenure track faculty was presented at the Faculty 

 Senate. 

 

April 2018 

 The Committee on Academic Titleholder Representation was announced  in the Faculty 

 Senate. 

 

May-November 2018 

 The Committee met approximately 8 times 

 

September 2018 

 Preliminary Recommendations presented at the Faculty Senate 

 

September – November 2018 

 Preliminary Proposal commenting on the  Committee’s website. 

 Various presentations to Academic Deans and Department Chairs. 

 Release of Final Report and Senate Presentation  

 

http://theuniversityfaculty.cornell.edu/news/post-doc-representation/
http://theuniversityfaculty.cornell.edu/news/ntt-representation/
https://cpb-us-e1.wpmucdn.com/blogs.cornell.edu/dist/3/6798/files/2018/02/DOF-PRESENTATION-1pd64lb.pdf
https://cpb-us-e1.wpmucdn.com/blogs.cornell.edu/dist/3/6798/files/2018/04/AprAnnounce-y5xg7v.pdf
https://cpb-us-e1.wpmucdn.com/blogs.cornell.edu/dist/3/6798/files/2018/09/CATRslidesFINAL-1fxrv7d.pdf
http://theuniversityfaculty.cornell.edu/news/representation-for-academic-title-holders/

